Good afternoon,

I am thrilled to introduce and welcome Alex Schwartz to our Granby Memorial Middle School family. Mr. Schwartz will join us as the new Assistant Principal, and we are excited to have him as a leader and an integral part of our school community.

Mr. Schwartz brings a wealth of experience and a passion for education. With his background in high school and middle school social studies, serving as a K-12 instructional coach and Technology Integration Specialist, Interim Assistant Principal at West Woods Upper Elementary School, and head teacher at Irving A. Robbins Middle School, he is well-prepared to contribute to the continued growth and success of our school.

In Mr. Schwartz, you will find a dedicated educational leader who is committed to providing the best possible learning experience for our students. He is deeply invested in fostering a positive and inclusive school environment where every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. Mr. Schwartz will work closely with our administrative team, teachers, students, and parents to ensure that GMMS remains a place of excellence and a center of learning, innovation, and community engagement.

We encourage you to extend a warm welcome to Mr. Schwartz as he begins this new journey with us. Mr. Schwartz states, "I am excited to connect with each student, family, and teacher within the middle school and continue to build on the dedicated learning journey that Granby has historically risen to."

Please stay tuned for opportunities to meet Mr. Schwartz and learn more about his plans to partner with us. We are overjoyed that Mr. Schwartz is joining Granby Memorial Middle School as we continue our legacy of building thinkers, collaborators, and contributors.



Sincerely,

Heather Tanis

Principal of Granby Memorial Middle School